November 16, 1989

Aerotest Operations, Inc.
3455 Fostoria Way
San Ramon, California 94583

Attention: Mr. Irvin Lamb
Quality Control Manager

Subject: Transmittel of Operator License Certificates
Dear Mr. Lamb:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission considers licensed Reactor Operators and
Senior Reactor Operators to be a vital factor in the protection of the health
and safety of the putlic. Thc{ are also, of course, a vital factor in
preventing damage to your facilities,

In reco?nition of the important role licensed operators fulfill in protecting
the public, the Commission has directed that & certificate suitable for
fr|m1n? be issued to each such operator. In response to this Commission
direction, 1t is my pleasure to forward to you for presentation, certificates
for Diego E. Figueredo and Hugo G. Simens,

It is noted that only one Reactor Operator or Senior Reactor Operator
certificate will be issued to an individual. It is also noted that the
certificate 1s a recognition of achievement, not a license, Accordingly,
present requirements relating to issuance and renewal of licenses remain
gnchanged. and the actual license or renewal authority will be issued as a
etter,

vhe Chairman, Dr, Murley and Mr. Martin request that you offer their personal
congrat.lations to each of the recipients of these certificates.

1f you have any questions, please contact Dennis Kirsch at (415) 943.3723,

/5! Kirsch Ler!

Roy P. Zimmerman, Director
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects
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